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September, 2022 
 

Principal’s Den 

Article of the Month 
 

         While the first days and weeks of school can be an exciting time for 

students, some students may feel anxious about the start of a new school 

year.  The article linked below gives some great tips on how you can help 

your child if those feeling of anxiety start to show.  If you need further 

support, please reach out to our school counselor, Ms. Wessels.  She’s happy 

to help you support your little lion.  Her email is wesselskri@fssd.org.  

https://www.anxietycanada.com/articles/helping-your-child-cope-with-

back-to-school-anxiety/ 

 

 

 

  
Dear LES families, 

        Wow!  We had a wonderful first month of school!  Thank you for 

helping us have such a successful start to the school year.  Students are 

adjusting to their school day schedules, and we are all getting back in the 

school groove! 

       We are excited to be welcoming back visitors for lunch.  We have 

missed being able to share that experience with you and your little lion.  As a 

reminder, no outside food (from restaurants) is permitted in the cafeteria.  

Families may only eat lunch with their children.  Students’ friends are not 

able to join visitors at the visitor’s table.   

         Parent/Teacher conferences are coming up!  This is a wonderful 

opportunity to connect with your teacher to discuss academic and behavior 

progress and/or concerns.  The 2-week window for conferences are the 

weeks of October 3rd and October 17th.  Be on the lookout for information 

from your child’s teacher regarding scheduling.  

                                                                           Respectfully, 

                                                                                  Mrs. Patton 

                                                                                 #WeAreLiberty                                                                     

 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 2 
12:30 Early Dismissal 

September 5 
Labor Day.  No School 

September 12 
FSSD School Board Meeting 6:30 at 

FMS 

September 15 
Fall Picture Day 

September 22 
LES Spirit Night at Sonic on Hwy 96 

September 30 
LES Family Movie Night on the 

lawn!  More info to come! 

 
 

Boohoo-Yahoo Breakfast 
   Thank you to all who donated 

delicious treats to our 

breakfast!  We had a wonderful 

time welcoming our new 

kindergarten families to Liberty.  

A great big thank you to 

Caroline Woodard and Holly 

Sonnenberg for planning and 

organizing this year’s event! 
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